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June 3rd, 2022 
 
Mayor Scott and Commissioners of the City of Mangum,  
 
 For almost four years now I have had the pleasure of serving as your City Manager, 
in that time we have met hardship and persevered, met legal challenges and come out 
on top, and most importantly, met the needs of the people of Mangum and made 
successful strides to improve quality of life.  I am proud of the work that we have 
accomplished together, proud of the financial strides that we have taken, all in an attempt 
to make the City of Mangum a little better than when I got here. 
 
 Now it is with a split heart that I must tender my resignation today, this 3rd Day of 
June 2022, to go into effect on the 17th day of June 2022.  I say a split heart because 
while I am moving on to a new position, a new city, and a new opportunity… I am leaving 
behind a group of highly dedicated individuals that truly love this City and love what they 
do.  I will miss them, and I will miss a lot of the people that I have had the pleasure to 
serve in this community.   
 
 
 
J. David Andren, 
City Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 


